
TO ALL COUNTRYLAND ESTATES RESIDENTS 

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

The Jackson city planning department is still planning on connecting 

Singing Tree Drive with Cheddleton Drive in Wyndchase subdivision. 

Attached is a petition opposing this road connection.   

We are uniting with the residents of Wyndchase subdivision to stop this 

from happening.  The petition is our first urgent step. 

What we know: 

 It will be a safety hazard – increased traffic means more risk to 

our quiet neighborhood, children and families.   

 

 The city does not plan on improving the road conditions of Leisure 

Lane nor Singing Tree.  The city has made no improvements since 

our roads have been surrendered to the city.   Leisure Lane and 

Singing Tree currently do not meet the set guidelines for a road 

that would connect to a main artery (Ashport.).   

 

 There is not sufficient room at the Leisure Lane/Ashport 

intersection for people to safely enter and exit. 

 

 Builders are using this new connecting/cut through road as a 

selling point to sell the houses in the new Westhaven subdivision 

on Ashport Road. 



 We have pictures showing the difficulty of two vehicles trying to 

pass each other on Leisure Lane and Singing Tree.  The road is 

simply too narrow for increased traffic. 

 

 The road conditions of Leisure Lane and Singing Tree are already 

poor, busted up and washed out in many places.   Construction 

vehicles and increased traffic will destroy our roads. 

 

 With the development of more homes and the road connecting, 

the flooding situation will get worse.  We already have issues of 

standing water, washed out areas, and culverts that need to be 

replaced.  We have pictures of these issues as well. 

BUT WE HAVE TO ACT QUICKLY! 

 PLEASE SIGN THE ATTACHED PETITON SHEET AND RETURN IT TO 

ALAN PHILLIPS AT 45 LEISURE LANE NO LATER THAN SUNDAY 

JULY 19 

EACH PERSON 18 YEARS OR OLDER MAY FILL OUT A FORM –  ONE FOR 

HUSBAND/ONE FOR WIFE/ONE PER CHILD 18 YEARS OR OLDER 

PLEASE MAKE COPIES AS NEEDED 

YOU MAY ALSO CALL OR TEXT JULIE PHILLIPS FOR EXTRA COPIES OR TO PICK UP 

YOUR FORMS IF NEEDED 

JULIE 731-394-7919 

QUESTIONS?     ALAN 731-394-6429  

 Thank you for helping keep our neighborhood safe & peaceful! 

 


